
HIV Screening Results 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you of your recent HIV screening test results. 

We are pleased to report that your test results are negative, which means no evidence of HIV 

infection was detected. 

It is important to continue regular health check-ups and maintain safe practices. If you have any 

questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Healthcare Facility Name] 

[Contact Information] 


